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Every branch in me that does not bear fruit he takes away, and every branch 

that does bear fruit he prunes, that it may bear more fruit.   
Galatians 5:13-14 

Leaders and Coaches,  

As the seasons change and I look back on the summer I personally feel the pull to 
re-center myself in Christ. During this time of transition it’s a great time as 
leaders to ask re-center our groups and our leadership.  

Ask and Pray Over:  
- What  parts of our group are no longer bearing fruit? 
- Is there an area the Lord is trying to prune that I/we have been resistant to?   
- What planted seeds have we neglected that need watering?  

Need to chat? Have a question? Let’s grab some coffee and catch up. With Love - Cassie

IceBreaker Prompt: 

Who was most influential in bringing you to Christ?  

You might be surprised to hear that many of your members stories will include relationships! 
This is why encouraging friends, co-workers and family members to our groups is a natural 

and often significant way to introduce the Gospel. 



September 28th Final Vision Event 
Lakeside 

ALL Leaders should be in attendance 
alongside their group members

October 12th LEGACY Sermon 
Series Begins

Don’t miss this Sunday! As a church we 
will begins a new series of study 

complete with a workbook distributed to 
EVERY member! Leaders of ALL groups 

will pause their current area of study 
and work through the Sermon Series 

Questions together. 

October 29th Advance Commitment 
& Worship Celebration 

 Church Wide Event - Bring your Groups!

Real Numbers & Real People 

16 Home Groups Lakeside
219 People Engaged

3 Home Groups H-O
21 People Engaged

4 Coaches

10 On Campus Groups 
Lakeside
214 People Engaged

2 Discipleship Groups H-O
22 People Engaged

70 Leaders

Important Dates 
October 4th  
RE:center Gala 

October 7th  
GriefShare New Session  

October 12th  
LEGACY Sermon Series Begins 

October 13th  
‘The Vow’ Marriage Workshop 

October 19th  
Partnership Class 

October 29th  
Advance Commitment & 
Worship Celebration 



Our Family Fellowship group had some fun at Elevate Athletics 
Gymnastics Studio this month!  

We aren’t sure who enjoyed it more - the kids or the parents! 

Have something you’d like 
featured in our monthly 
newsletter? We would love to 
hear about it!  

Email pictures, stories and 
group happenings to 
Cassie@theCHURCHaz.org


